ELIZABETH PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Every thitd, Aodfemg Excellence

Olga Hugelmeyer Jenny Reguinho
Superintendent of Schools Principal

June 17, 2025

Dear Parents and Students,
Welcome to Terence C. Reilly School No. 7 and a brand-new school year! We are excited for the

opportunity to educate your child and have planned for a year with many fun-filled educational experiences. In
order to accomplish this, your child will need the following items:

v 3 marble composition notebooks (NO spiral notebooks)
(label and color code each notebook as the following: Reading/Rainbow Words; Math; 3)
00

v' 2 plastic folders (folders should be plastic-no paper folders, label and color code each folder as the
following: ( Homework Folder & Classwork)

v' School Agenda
n.com : Dated Elemen Student Plann 23-2024 Academic School Year, Large (8.5" by 11") Matrix Style

D ook with Classic Elementary Matrix Cover : Office Products

v A box of 24 #2 pencils
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v A box of 24 colored pencils (No more than 24)
= 240

v A box of 24 crayons (NO boxes larger than 24)

v 1 small scissor
i

v A package of dry erase markers

v 2 yellow highlighters
<=
v" 2 boxes of tissues W m

v 2 rolls of paper towels |

v' 2 cans of Lysol spray% g

BB
nui

v" 1 bottle of 12 oz. hand sanitizer

v" 1 set of earbuds with wires (no Air Pods or large headphones)
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Classroom Donations
v 1 pack of Loose-leaf paper

300
"

1 pack of computer/copy printing paper

v Dry Erase Markers

v" 3 Ultra Fine Tip Sharpie - s==
v" 1 Box of colored sharpie
Shonpt E

We believe through cooperation and collaboration; we can help your child accomplish many goals and discover
new talents. We look forward to working cooperatively with you and your child for a successful and productive
school year. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns. Together We Can!

Sincerely,

The Second Grade Team ©
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